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I attended the Finance Committee meeting in January in order to prepare the 
budget that will to be presented to the Board at the upcoming April Board meeting, 
which has now been cancelled. While in Silver Springs I represent Joanna our 
president, at the National VVA Board Meeting because she was recovering from 
surgery. 

Louisiana Mid-Winter Conference took place at the end of February. AVVA 
members conducted their meeting and review the Policy and Procedures for the 
upcoming Chapters and State election. At this time in Louisiana all chapters 
meeting have been cancelled because of the Virus. We are still waiting to hear if 
our June State Council Convention will be held.   

The Executive Board had a “Go To Meeting” to discuss changes that will be made 
to our elections procedures for 2020 election cycle because of the home 
restrictions that is now in place due to the Virus.  

In early March an AVVA member from Jennings, La. held a Survivors Benefit Town 
Hall Meeting. I was asked to be one of the guest speakers to present information 
about Agent Orange to the attendee’s which I was honored to do. The Town Hall 
was very well presented and was well received by everyone who attended. 

I know right now everyone is dealing with this very stressful time in our life with 
the virus. Just remember to stay safe and we are here for you. 

 

Kathy Andras 

AVVA National Treasurer 


